

226 Capitol Boulevard Bldg., Suite 508 Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0760

> Phone: (615) 741-3012 Fax: (615) 532-2443 www.tn.gov/tacir

MEMORANDUM

TO: Commission Members

FROM: Cliff Lippard /

Executive Director

DATE: 27 January 2017

SUBJECT: Development Districts Overview of Infrastructure Inventory Survey

Process—Information Update

In response to Mayor Brent Greer's request at the December 2016 commission meeting, Executive Director Susan Reid of the First Tennessee Development District and Executive Director Michael Skipper of the Greater Nashville Regional Council, will present information on the Public Infrastructure Needs Inventory survey process and the Tennessee Development District Association's perspective on ways the survey can be improved.